July 11, 2023
HRAC Report
The HRAC meeting took place on Thursday, June 29, 2023. The following took place:

e The committee was provided an update on the Compensation Study, business and working titles
in Workday, the COLA, and how the next benefits enrollment will take place in Workday

e HR put a bit out to find a new dental and vision provider for our benefits. That committee was
expected to meet on June 30" to discuss and begin finalizing the selection.
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